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COUNCIL MEETING – 21 SEPTEMBER 2022 
MEMBER QUESTION TIME 

 

 
 
The following question has been submitted by Councillor Tony Riordan:- 
  
“In August, the Globe Theatre put on only two shows. Do you think this a good return 
for the vast amount of money that is gifted to the company, by this council, each 
year, for promoting and attracting acts to the venue?” 


